
To Marie Monstre:

There appears to have been some confusion regarding my client Igor Courbe’s ownership of the 
Frankenstein castle. When Mr. Monstre died and you vacated the property for a chic London 
flat, Igor was left to his own devices. Having occupied the property for many years, his claim of 
adverse possession has, we believe, suitable standing in a court of law.

We demand that you withdraw any claim to the castle and concede gracefully to this small, 
smelly man.

Yours faithfully,

Gerhard Gehörd, Esq.

Cc:	 Erik Leroux, Aria Properties
	 Marty Bishop, Stewart Title

234 Lorem Ipsum Ave
New York, NY 10001

ph (123) 456-7890
Gerhard@GehördLawFirm.com


